
         

Work Notice                      W22-100121450-000WC 

Grand Street 

Gas Upgrade  

Tuesday, 1/31/2023 

Con Edison will be upgrading the gas service in your area.  

We will be working from 2/8/2023-3/13/2023 (Estimated Start & Completion) 

GRAND STREET 

o Monday-Friday, 8:30 AM-5:00 PM 

What to expect:  

• Temporary no parking from 7:00 AM- 6:00 PM until the project is completed 
• Street excavation 
• Possible temporary Bus Stop relocation 
• Temporary lane closure 
• Storage of material along the road while we work 
• Noise 
• Service interruptions – we will notify you in advance 

COVID-19 Precautions: Con Edison and Elecnor Hawkeye are committed to your safety. We 
have developed additional precautions and exposure controls, including increased PPE and 
disinfection protocols, to ensure the safety of your household and our employees to prevent 
further spread of COVID-19. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause.  

For more information or to receive updates on this project, you can contact Westchester 
Regional & Community Affairs at 1-914-925-6361, or e-mail dl-WestchesterRCA@coned.com 

mailto:dl-WestchesterRCA@coned.com

